
TOWN OF CHESTER 

1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 

CHESTER, NY  10918 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Chester will hold a public hearing on a proposed local law entitled: A 

Local Law Amending Zoning Article IV, Section 98-4 Zoning Map. 

 

The proposed local law would change the current Zoning District classification from the OP (Office Park) 

to IP (Industrial Park).  

 

Said public hearing will take place in the Town Hall Meeting Room, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, NY on 

Wednesday, June 8, 2016 at 7 PM or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard.   

 

A copy of the proposed local law is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, N Y.  

 

All persons interested in the subject matter may appear in person or by agent.  All written communications 

should be addressed to the Board at the above address. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 

TOWN OF CHESTER 

 

LINDA A. ZAPPALA, 

TOWN CLERK 

Dated:  May 26, 2016 


